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10th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I would like to thank you all for your understanding and sense of calm regarding the Coronavirus. 

There are no cases at Messing Primary throughout all students and staff. This should assure us all 

that it is perfectly safe to be attending school as usual. 

I would encourage all staff and pupils to follow advice around washing hands regularly and the 

other advice given for stopping potential spread, and these details can be found on the links below 

Department of Health and Social Care and Public Health England  

http://mrsaactionuk.net/kidshandwashing.html#cha 

https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-what-you-need-

to-know/  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/   

I am in daily contact with Public Health England and will ensure that we all follow the advice and 

guidance they give. Our Health and safety consultant also sends regular updates as does the Local 

Authority.  

Please make sure that your contact details are up to date in the office. 

I would like to thank you in advance for trusting the school to make the right decisions for the 

good of all students and staff. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jackie Halliday 
Headteacher  
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